
 

 

Parish of Rope Charity Report 2020 -2021 
 
 

We began the year with an opening balance of £556.48. 
 
Due to COVID19 the Annual General Meeting of Wybunbury United Charities was can-
celled.  This year’s funds were distributed electronically. We received a payment of 
£190.31. We continue to use the money for book nurseries to full time students. 
 
One award of £100.00 was made leaving a closing balance of £646.79. 
 

Parish of Rope Charity  
 
Account for the year 1st April 2020-31st March 2021 
 
Receipts     Payments 
 
Carried Forward £556.48  Distribution   £100.00 
 
Bank Interest   £0.00 
 
WUC Contribution £190.31  Closing Balance £646.79 
 
Total   £746.79 
 
 
Total distributions since May 1995     £3,842.25 
 
 
Chris Flaherty 
26th May 2021 


